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The Whareroa Blackberry Busting Group continues with their unrelenting blackberry busting work  

Lynette's gloves (see photo) showing signs of .... something. One week in a plastic bag between 
blackberry busting sessions leads to spider webs and or mould (probably mould ). They only 
needed another blackberry busting session plus a glove wash to get back to normal.  

Thanks to the 6 people, over 5 days at 3 hours a go for their current blackberry busting project to be 
crossed off the list (before going on to the next one): Richard Lambert, Alexander McManus, Lynette 
Francis, Sue Blaikie, Liffet Stewart and Dawn Bush 

Thanks to Sue and Lynette for the photos and the info. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


